Date :- 28-08-2024

PRESS NOTE

Due to very important event being organized at the Jio World Convention
Center, BKC from 28" to 30" August 2024, heavy vehicular movement is expected in
BKC from 09.00 hrs to 20.00 hrs.

Commuters are requested to avoid the BKC thoroughfare and use alternate routes

like J.V.L.R., S.C.L.R. and Estern Freeway to reach their destinations.
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